Letters to Editor

Addendum to the Previous Article: A Position Statement
by Indian Association of Palliative Care

Sit,

This is to request you to kindly make the following
addendum to the previous article — “A position statement
by Indian Association of Palliative Care”!" and to please
provide a link to the previous article. The main article
remains as before.

Address for correspondence: Dr. Stanley C Macaden,
E-mail: stancmac@gmail.com

National Coordinator, Palliative Care Programme,
Christian Medical Association of India (CMAI),
New Delhi - 110058
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